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	Bigelow Health Room

Sue Schy, RN

Phone:  617-559-6819, fax:  617-552-7752
Email:  sue_schy@newton.k12.ma.us


This email includes an important message about the free flu clinic at Bigelow Middle School.  
Our flu clinic will be held on Wednesday, November 4th first thing in the morning. Parents may sign students up to receive the flu vaccine (mist or shot) at no charge by returning consent and screening forms to the school nurse.  Students may also submit them to their homebase teachers who will pass them along to the nurse.  Those forms are attached and are also can be found at http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/health/public/h1n1.asp in English, Spanish and Chinese.    
The forms are due Monday, November 2nd.  
If you have any questions, additional information is available in the school nurse’s office.

Thanks and stay healthy this flu season,

Sue Schy, RN, MSN

